LOST PINES GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

APPLICATION

Aqua Water Supply Corporation (“Applicant™) has applied to the Lost Pines Groundwater
Conservation District (the “District”) for an Operating Permit Amendment for one well to be
located in Bastrop County, Texas as follows:

Well Well ID LP-003336
Latitude 30.091848
Longitude -97.357129

The Applicant proposes to amend the well permit to withdraw the following annual production
volumes: 1,210 acre-feet of water per year (AFY) from one well in Bastrop county. The proposed
use of the groundwater is for public and municipal purposes.

TIME, DATE, AND LOCATION
The Board of Directors of the District will conduct a public hearing on the Application at:

3:30 p.m., October 15, 2025
Lost Pines Groundwater Conservation District
317 E Hempstead St.
Giddings, TX 78942

For additional information, please contact the District by calling 512-360-5088 or emailing
Ipged@lostpineswater.org.

Information on how to file a contested hearing request can be found on the District’s website
FAQs at https://www.lostpineswater.org/FAQ.aspx.

Date: September 15, 2025
Peggy Campion
Office Manager
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